
                                  RE Meeting Friday, November 11, 2011 

 

 

 

Just a quick overview as this was the last meeting of the year.  For a more detailed 

overview, see RE Secretary notes. I’ll forward when they are available. 

 

The Newsletter Committee for the 2012 was selected.  Margaret Bohannan, chairperson, 

John Mize and Jim Walton will be the committee members.  Dates for newsletter 

submissions will be placed on the National Website. 

 

Alan Morris was selected as our Finance Committee member for 2012. 

 

Discussion of Proposed Rulebook:  I gave the majority of our SW Region Governors 

thoughts concerning the High Speed Certification addition to the RE’s and told them we 

would be voting “No” to the Rulebook. 

 

New By-Law Change for 2012 on article VII – Briefly this concerns electronic proxies 

 

Round table discussion of 4 potential standing rule proposals. 

 

 

Jeannie Ruston 

Southwest Region Executive 

 

 

 

 

 


